
 

United States Department of the Interior 

 

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

1849 C Street N.W.  

Washington, DC 20240 

 

H36(2256)        December 27, 2017   

Via email. 

 

Ms. Cara Bertron 

Deputy Historic Preservation Officer 

City of Austin 

505 Barton Springs Road 

Austin, TX 78704-1031 

 

Dear Ms. Bertron: 

 

Congratulations!  As part of the Historic Preservation Fund's Underrepresented Communities 

grant program to support diversity in identification of resources and listings the National 

Register of Historic Places, your organization has been awarded $43,200.   

  

Very soon you will receive documentation from our Underrepresented Communities Grants 

Program staff lead, Vedet Coleman, regarding your grant award. She will serve as your grant 

manager for this program. Our next step will be to prepare and send you a grant agreement that 

you will need to sign and return.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact her 

directly by phone at 202-354-2077 or by email at vedet_r_coleman@nps.gov.  

 

Again, congratulations and we look forward to working with you on this very important 

project.  Enclosed, please find the press release from the Department of Interior that you may use 

in announcing your grant award. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Megan J. Brown 

Chief, State, Tribal, Local Plans and Grants 

National Park Service 

mailto:vedet_r_coleman@nps.gov

